
 

 

Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am daily encouraged and strengthened by your prayers. Thank you! Here are 

some ways God has been at work through these prayers. 

Just after my last newsletter, I participated in two 

JBC camps, one for young adults and one for 

junior and senior high youth. The theme for our 

young adult camp was “The Grace of Salvation: 

Restored Relationships,” and for youth camp, 

“Overflowing Love.” The students’ shoes are 

lined up ready for them to head back into their world of school, friends, family, and 

club activities overflowing with love! 

Our second ladies’ seminar in September was 

also well received and another wonderful day of 

sharing stories, studying God’s word, and 

fellowshipping around the tables. It is exciting to 

see how God is at work developing these 

women to serve Him where they have been 

placed! 

In October, we had our annual concert for 

Anointed Gospel Choir. The number of 

participants was down a bit this year, but we 

still had a fun day singing and fellowshipping 

together. We even did a little skit for one song 

about Jesus calling Peter. I got to play the part 

of Jesus!  

As we approach Christmas and a new year, we are looking forward to many 

events at church, many opportunities to share the good news of Jesus’ birth. We 

are praying for our church members as they help us plan and lead. Please pray 

that through it all we will be unified, God’s love will shine and He will be glorified. 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart for your prayers, love, and support. ~Shan 

 

PRAISES 

 Praise God for the youth 

and young adults who took 

part in camps this year. 

Pray for their growth and 

overflowing love. 

 Praise the Lord for Komyo 

Christian Church and the 

way God is growing it. 

Please pray as we continue 

learning to minister to and 

pray for each other. 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

 PLEASE PRAY!!! 

We have a pressing need 

right now in finding 

someone to serve at Komyo 

Church while Paul and 

Melissa go on home 

assignment next year (7/16-

8/17). We are looking for an 

experienced pastor who has 

a love for the Japanese 

people and culture.  

Visit nabonmission.org or 

contact Paul Ewing for more 

information. 

 Please pray for AGC as we 

sing praises and learn 

about the gospel together. 

________________________ 

We always thank God, the 
Father of our Lord Jesus 

Christ, when we pray for you, 
because we have heard of 

your faith in Christ Jesus and 
of the love you have for all 

God’s people. 
Colossians 1:3-4 
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